DEBBIE LYONS
ERIN MENDENHALL ] Director of Sustainability

Mayor

December 8, 2022

Laurie Stringham

Chair

Salt Lake County Council

2001 South State Street, Ste N2-200
Salt Lake City, Utah 84114-4575

Dear Chairperson Stringham,

In the Salt Lake Valley Solid Waste Management Council meeting held on 12.7.2022 the Council considered a
fee waiver request from Karen Crompton, Salt Lake County Director of Human Services, for waste collected

from encampment clean-ups.

The request for a waiver of Municipal Solid Waste fees is for an aggregate amount not to exceed 1,000 tons
for 2023. The waiver request was unanimously approved by the Solid Waste Management Council to
recommend for consideration by the Salt Lake County Council, which has ultimate authority in approval of fee

waivers.

The Solid Waste Management Council recognizes that encampment mitigation efforts are only possible
through the support of municipal, state, and community groups.

Please let me know if you have any questions. Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Chris Bell

Solid Waste Management Council Chairperson
Salt Lake City Waste & Recycling Division Director



